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INTERIM DIRECTOR NAMED FOR 
GEORGETOWN EXTENSION 

USC-Coastal Carolina College has 
named a full-time faculty member to 
head the Georgetown Extension. 

Stewart Strothers, assistant 
professor of education and director 
of minority relations, will also 
serve as interim director of the 
USC-Coastal Carolina College 
Extension at Georgetown. 

Strothers has been a Coastal faculty 
member for 11 years. He is also 
active in the Grand Strand 
community, including chairing the 
Mental Retardation Board and serving 
as a volunteer fireman. 

"We are pleased that Stew Strothers 
has accepted the respons~bility for 
the Georgetown campus, 11 said 
Assistant Chancellor for Academic 
Affairs Dr. Sally Z. Hare. "He has 
taught at Georgetown, and he shares 
our goals and dreams for higher 
education in that area." 

FEDERAL INCOME TAX FORMS AVAILABLE 
IN KIMBEL LIBRARY 

Kimbel Library has a variety of 
federal income tax for.ms available 
for faculty and staff. A number of 
commonly-used forms are available 
for giveaway on a rack near the 
library entrance. A set of 
reproducible tax forms is available 
at the reserve desk along with a 
number of instructional pamphlets 
and guides. 

COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 

"THE DREAM KEEPER SPEAKS: 
THE WORLD OF LANGSTON HUGHES" 

Coastal Carolina College and the 
Langston Hughes Literary Society are 
pleased to present "The Dream Keeper 
Speaks: The World of Langston 
Hughes," a one-man show about 
America's best known black poet, 
Langston Hughes, based on 75 of his 
poems. Featuring the performance of 
actor John S. Patterson this 

-collage of poetry, dance, music and 
mime reveals the humor and 
personality of Hughes as it mirrors 
the places and times in which he 
wrote. The New York Times referred 
to it as "a portrait through 
poetry." The performance has gained 
national attention and has been 
presented more than 100 times at 
colleges and theatres across the 
country. 

The "Dream Keeper" will be presented 
in Wheelwright Auditorium at Coastal 
Carolina College on Saturday, 
February 1, 1986 at 8:00 p.m. 
Admission is free. Contact Veronica 
Davis at 347-3161 or 448-1481 for 
further details. 

This Week is published by USC-Coastal Carolina College, an equal 
opportunity employer subscribing to all Civ ii RighU legislation. 



FACULTY/STAFF AND STUDENT NEWS 

STEVE NAGLE, has been appointed to 
a two-year position on the Program 
Committee for the Southeastern 
Conference on Linguistics (SECOL). 
He will review abstracts for 
presentations at SECOL's semi-annual 
conferences. 

ED CERNY attended a Writing Across 
the Curriculum Workshop at Coastal 
January 10, 1986. Dr. Dixie Goswami 
of Clemson conducted the program. 

On February 21-23 he will 
participate in a writing retreat for 
Coastal Faculty at Belle Baruch 
Institute. 

Ed Cerny has been invited to be a 
guest lecturer at the National 
Strength & Conditioning 
Association's annual meeting. The 
conference will be June 20-22, 1986 
in New Orleans, LA. Ed's topic will 
be "Goal Setting in Strength & 
Conditioning". 

A book review by Ed Cerny appears 
in the latest edition of the Journal 
of Advertising. The book is 
entitled "Humorous Illustration & 
Cartooning" by Roy Nelson. 

DR. SUBHASH C. SAXENA was invited to 
give a special presentation on 
"Impact of Computer Revolution on 
Mathematics Education and Research" 
at the 73rd session of Indian 
Science Congress on January 6, 1986 
held at University of Delhi 
(Saxena's alma mater). 

He was one of the 43 foreign 
scientists invited to participate in 
the Indian Science Congress. His 
talk received wide media attention 
and generated a lot of interest 
among mathematicians and mathematics 
educators. 

COACH JOE MORRISON TO KEYNOTE THE 
COASTAL SPORTS MEDICINE SEMINAR 

University of South Carolina head 
football coach Joe Morrison will 
keynote the annual Coastal Sports 
Medicine Seminar at Myrtle Beach on 
February 28. 

The two-day seminar for high school 
and college coaches, teachers and 
trainers on prevention and treatment 
of athletic injuries is co-sponsored 
by the Horry County Sports Medicine 
Committee and the office of 
Continuing Education at Coastal. 

College credit and recertification 
is available for this seminar. For 
further information contact the 
Continuing Education office. 
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